
We would like to add our voice - we are against the proposed ‘thorndike 

complex’ 

 

Its not environment friendly, open spaces must be preserved. Further, 

building in a swamp is bad for the complex itself plus increases flooding 

risks for the surrounding areas. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shazia 

 

Shazia Khan, PhD 

Arlington resident 


